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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

For the Project: Supply and Delivery of Cardiac 

Catheterization and Intervention Supplies CY 2024 

(Framework Agreement) under Project Reference 

No.: BAC1-2024-01-0001 

 
 

Notice is hereby given to all concerned parties on the postponement of the bid 

opening for the above Project scheduled on 19 April 2024, Friday to give ample time to 

end-user to address the queries submitted during the pre-bid conference. 

 

In view thereof, the submission of bids has been extended to 26 April 2024, Friday 

at 9:00AM and the rescheduled opening of bids is on 26 April 2024, Friday, 9:30AM.  

All prospective bidders may witness said procurement activities. 

 

For immediate concerns, you may contact the BAC 1 Secretariat at (02) 85548400 

local 3014 / 3015 or through email address: bac1pgh.upm@up.edu.ph 

 

 
~original signed~ 

Dean CHARLOTTE M. CHIONG, MD, PhD 
Chairperson, BAC 1 
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